
 
September 01, 2023 

Jon Warren
Matthews, Hutton & Warren 
1530 Humboldt Rd, Suite 2
Chico, CA 95928-9196 

Dear Jon Warren: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on August 29, 2023, the California Peer Review Committee accepted the
report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is March 31, 2026
. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the administering
entity. Since your due date falls between January and April, you can arrange to have your review a few
months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  
Peer Review Program
The Peer Review Program Team
peerreview@calcpa.org 
650-522-3094

cc: Justin Williams

Firm Number:  900010092078 Review Number:  598139
 
 


